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The Cottage Gardener Announces 

“The Affordable Grass Act” 
 

It’s January so what better time to roll-out our newest lawn  

program designed to provide coverage to home owners who 

don’t want to mow their own lawns or are looking for a new 

provider. The “AGA” is just the ticket for you! 

What Makes The “AGA” Different 
 

 No Season Long Contract Required 

 You set the frequency - weekly or as needed 

 Each Service Includes: Mowing, Edging, and Blowing off of all Hard Sur-

faces 

 Discounts Off Other Services 

 Each Lawn Priced on Lot Size and Configuration 

 

So it’s that simple, no co-pays, no complex subsidies to figure 

out, you can’t get fined by the IRS if you decline the “AGA”, 

and we accept pre-existing lawn conditions. 

 

Want to enroll? You can go to our website( it actually works) 

and submit a contact us request, shoot us an email, or give us 

a call. And most important of all, if you like your current pro-

vider you can keep’em - that’s the truth! 
 




